
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 
 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (New Birmingham Road, Tividale) 
(Temporary Central Reserve Gap Closure) Order 2025 intends to 
temporarily prohibit vehicles from proceeding via the central reserve gap 
which will be closed outside 176 New Birmingham Road.  
 
Traffic will be diverted via New Birmingham Road, Burnt Tree, Dudley Port, 
Sedgley Road East, Tipton Road, Dudley Road East and Lower City Road.  
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be 
completed by 11/07/2025 effective from 10/03/2025.  
 
Purpose –  to facilitate access to construct a new cycleway by Fitzgerald 
Contractors Ltd on behalf of Sandwell MBC.  
 
For more information please contact Steve Jones of Fitzgerald Contractors 
Ltd on 0121 326 0402. 


